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The Riverbend Community Association supports Notice of Motion 2014-14 as proposed by Cllrs. Carra 

and Keating. 

We feel that the SE Transitway will have a major impact on our community. This transitway will help 

reduce the traffic on 18th Street, provide better alternatives for residents to travel to work, and help 

us with the increase in traffic/people in the area with the development of Quarry Park. 

The Riverbend Community Association is looking forward to the coming of the SE LRT and would like 

to be ahead of the potential TOO development by engaging in community visioning. We are 

interested in providing input regarding station location and track re-alignment and we welcome the 

chance to speak with a consultant about TOO potential in our neighbourhood. 

Please contact Rose Martin, President at 403-608-1355 (cell) or Douglas Ratke, Treasurer and 
Chairperson, Riverbend Community Development and Review Committee at 403-514-4892 (work) or 
403-547-2997 (home) for additional information as needed. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Rose Martin 
President 

CC: 
Gian-Carlo Carra, Councilor Ward 9 

19 Rivervalley Drive S.E. Calgary, Alberta T2C 3S1 
Tel: (403) 236-7270 Fax: (403) 236-1821 
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